
Boysen Dam – Big Horn River  
Situation Report 
Tuesday, July 2, 2019 
 
FLOW REDUCTION UPDATE 
 
At 1:00 pm on Tuesday July 2, 2019, release flows from Boysen Dam will be decreased to 
3500cfs  
 
This number much more closely reflects a typical summertime flow. 
Those on the river are still urged: 

• Do not float the river alone 
• WEAR personal flotation devices 
• Avoid floating near trees and brush along the banks of the river and give a wide berth to 

bridge pilings 
• Do not consume alcohol or recreational drugs 
• Let someone know where you will be putting in and where and what time you expect to 

exit the river. 
 
The HSC River & Stream Awareness Level will remain at Yellow until the flow drops below 
3000cfs. 
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